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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

Please protect Oregonians by holding large hospital systems accountable. Business 

focused and corporate healthcare is not welcome in our local healthcare economy 

and we need more checks and balances.  

 

Especially in the setting of the current federal government favoring business over the 

common good and welfare of the least among us, a measure like this provides one 

way to hold large healthcare systems in Oregon more accountable 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Katie Shuler, OT 


